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From: David Pickering 
Sent: 30 December 2021 13:31 
To: Planning 
Subject: NYM/2021/0897/CVC to Mrs Hilary Saunders 

Hello Hilary Richard has built the sample wall so it’s ready for you to have a look at when you have time.I will attach 
a photo to this email. The rain has washed the pointing a little but still looks reasonable. Are you sure ordinary cement 
mortar wouldn’t look better. 
Regards Dave   
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